
Computing - In computing, we will 
discuss about digital images. The children 
will sequence images into the correct order, 
take photos and edit them, search for 
images on a computer and print them to 
put into a collage.

Art - In Art, we will be 
learning about weaving. We 
will create a woven piece of 
Art and have a look at Artists. 
We will also have a look at 
what Art is and if we can 
define it. We will explore 
threading and knotting 
techniques with a variety of 
materials. 

Keep in touch through Seesaw. We 
would love to see some photos 
of your learning.

Read Write Inc - The children will 
continue to have daily RWi lessons in 
school. The children will take home an 
AR/colour banded book as well as RWi 
book bag book to support their reading 
from home. 

Year 1/2 Spring 1 - 2024 Maths  - We will be using the Power 
Maths scheme of work, alongside White 
Rose resources  to teach the children 
about subtraction and addition. We will 
be using a variety of practical resources 
to help with our learning.

PSHE - In PSHE we are going to be looking into ‘Citizenship’. We 
will consider rules, similarities and differences, how to look 
after a pet and democracy. School council members will be 
explaining their roles to the children. 

English -  For the first 3 weeks we will have a look at our first 
non-fiction book called ‘A day at the zoo’, where the children 
will look at sequencing a story about a family's trip the zoo. 
They will then use the structure of this story to write about their 
own trip to a place of their choosing.

In the final weeks the children will be going back to poetry with 
the book ‘I love bugs’. The children will look at rhyming words 
and will have a go at creating their own poems about a topic of 
their choosing.

Music  - In our weekly sessions the children 
will be Introducing the instruments of the 
orchestra and learning how different 
characters can be represented by timbre, 
how emotions can be represented by pitch 
and how changes in tempo can convey 
action.

History - 
During this term,  the children will begin to learn about 
the life of a person living through the effects of Pompeii. 
We will learn how life in Italy has changed since the 
events of Pompeii, how we know so much about the event 
through the findings of archaeologists and what cause 
the Roman empire had on the rest of the word.

PE - will be every Monday and 
Tuesday for Yr1/2.  Please can you 
ensure your child wears a PE Kit to 
school on those days. 

Science - In science, the next 
half term we will focusing on 
vertebrates. We will be 
studying each animal group 
and looking at the features 
that link them to that group.  
We will also be exploring 
which animals are carnivores, 
omnivores and herbivores 
and what this means. We will 
compare what their eggs are 
like, what they eat and how 
they breathe. 

RE - In RE, we will be asking the 
question  ‘Who do Christians say 
made the world?’ We will look at 
religious stories and gather the 
children’s views and opinions. 


